
Friday Update, November 19, 2021 
  
Good evening, Sulphur Springs Union School District Families. This is Dr. Catherine Kawaguchi, 
your Superintendent with a Friday Update, November 19, 2021. 
  

 
   
Reminder, report cards are available for parents and guardians to view in Aeries Parent Portal.  
If a parent wishes to receive a paper copy of the report card, please send a request to your 
child’s teacher using ParentSquare. 
  
Please contact your child's teacher through ParentSquare if you have any concerns that you 
would like to discuss following a review of the report card. 
  

 

 
 
During the Thanksgiving season, when we traditionally take time to give thanks, I write to you 
today to express my personal gratitude. I want to start by thanking our parents and guardians 
for supporting our schools, and for sending us your beautiful children.  
 
Thank you to those who engage through strong community service and partnerships. Your 
support for our District and our schools bring opportunities that take us beyond our means. 
Already this school year, I have seen a continuous demonstration of time, energy, and 
generosity from our families.  
 
Thank you to our educators and support staff for the commitment that you make every day to 
the students in our District. I thank you for your dedication to educational and organizational 
excellence. I thank you for striving to meet every expectation that we’ve set for our District. 
Thank you for your ongoing dedication and commitment to our amazing students.  



 
Finally, I am extremely thankful for being a part of the Sulphur Springs Community. On behalf of 
the Board of Trustees and Administration, we wish everyone a very Happy Thanksgiving.  
 
Best wishes always, thank you.  
 
Please note that there will not be a Friday message sent out on November 26th.  
 

 
 
 
 
 

 


